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Dear Parents and Carers,  
We have come to the end of another fabulous term; it feels like the weeks and terms are flying by so 
quickly! As always, it has been a privilege to work with you and your children and I hope you can see the 
progress and achievements they have made. It was great to see so many of you at Marvellous Monday this 
week and read all your great feedback. Please refer back to the whole school calendar for all the events 
that were planned out at the beginning of the school year.  
 
Year 5 enjoyed a trip to Hackpen Hill and Avebury this week where they took part in a photography 
workshop, they were amazing and the instructor was very complimentary about their skills, talents and 
behaviour. We will share some of their photos with you once we have them.  
 

We have celebrated these children in assembly today for achieving the certificate of excellence or the 
values award for their class:  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our attendance winners this week are Year 6 with 97%.  These children collected their 50 read prize this 
week, choosing their own book from the vending machine: Frankie and Inayah in Reception, Elijah and 
Sienna in Year 1, Arya in Year 4, Sozain in Year 5 and Arooj in 
Year 6.  
 
Our housepoint winners of the week, as shown in the graph, 
are Lydiard.  A super week with lots of great achievements 
made and a fabulous way to end Term 4.  
 
The housepoint winners of the term are Avebury – well done 
everyone! I can’t wait to see what Term 5 brings us!  
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UNIFORM REMINDERS 

 
 

 
 
Thank you for supporting the Easter Movie Afternoon today, I hope your child enjoyed it if they attended.  
 

I have heard that the sunshine is due to stay for a little while longer so hopefully Spring has finally arrived 
and you can all enjoy a wonderful two-week break. Stay safe and we look forward to seeing the children 
back in school on Tuesday 22nd April.  
 

With best wishes,  
Mrs Helen Wollington 
Headteacher 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Dr Sharma is a Community Paediatrician based at 
the Great Western Hospital, he has recently 
produced a webinar about ADHD, you may find this 
useful to watch if your child has additional needs in 
this area.  

https://m.youtube.com/watch?v=py-p4QQvkNA 

If you have any concerns or want to discuss your 
child, please make an appointment to come and see 
me to discuss how we can support you and your 
child.  

 

 
 

 
 
 

  

 

  

Upcoming diary dates: 
 

Tuesday 22nd April – back to school, start of 
Term 5.  
New topic – Art Attack! 
New value – Aspiration  
 

Monday 5th May – Bank Holiday, school 
closed  
 

Monday 12th May – Friday 16th May  
Year 6 SATs  

Red polo shirt  
Navy blue jumper or  
Cardigan. Black or grey 
trousers, skirt or pinafore 
dress. Black shoes or trainers  
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